

Town of Eddington

906 Main Road Eddington, Maine 04428

Monday JUNE 29th, 2020 6:00 P.M. MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER & FLAG SALUTE: Chairman, M. Carreira, opened the meeting at 6:00 pm.

ROLL CALL: All members present. D. McCuskey arrived at 6:04 pm.

MINUTES: Minutes of June 23, 2020 - Motion was made, seconded & passed to accept as written.

P. Chapman / D. Doughty Vote 4-0.

NEW BUSINESS: Assessor 3yr Contract – A motion was made, seconded, and passed to sign the contract. Same as the previous three years.

M. Carreira / P. Chapman Vote 5-0.

* Ben Birch thanked the Board and Russell Smith for the opportunity to work for the Town. Expressed appreciation for the office staff and said he looked forward to the next three years in this town.

Fire Dept. Compensation Budget Comparison – Chief Ellis presented some updated figures, explained options regarding a third full-time position and making Maine State Retirement available to full-time employees on the department. This will be revisited, to include a "Kelly Day" option, at next week's budget workshop.

Draft Budget 2020-21- Selectmen reviewed accounts and made adjustments under the Professional/Legal and Highway accounts. Still waiting on a figure for Trash Collection. (need to look into the status of that, before the next meeting).

MRC: Waste Disposal will be delivered to PERC, Effective July 1, 2020. This is due to Coastal's temporary suspension of services.

PUBLIC ACCESS: None

ADSOURTMENT. A motion was made, so	R. Wood, Jr. / M. Carreira Vote 5-0
Mark Carreira, Chairman	Pamela Chapman, Selectmen
Ray Wood, Jr. Vice- Chairman	Deana Doughty, Selectmen
David McCluskey	

Phone: (207) 843-5233 Fax (207) 843-7758